

October 9, 2018

Honourable Rob Fleming Minister of Education Email: educ.minister@gov.bc.ca

Dear Minister Fleming,

We write to you today to follow up on our submission dated April 26, 2018 to the Independent Panel for the K-12 Sector Public Education Funding Formula Review. Specifically, we asked that "Boards of Education, parents, students and education partners be given an opportunity to consider and model the impact of the proposed new funding model and provide further feedback before the model goes into effect."

We understand the draft of the new Funding Formula has now been prepared, and we ask that it be released in order to understand how this will impact our next budget. In such a significant undertaking we believe that further consultation will provide an opportunity to ensure that the new Funding Formula would, in fact, support strengthened outcomes for students across the Province.

In consultation with our Education Partners and the public we will work to provide relevant feedback, before implementation, to your Ministry and in support of smooth implementation for next Spring's budget process.

Sincerely,

Laura Dixon

Chairperson, Delta Board of Education

Val Windsor

Vice Chairperson, Delta Board of Education

Wal Wendsor

cc: CUPE Local 1091

Delta Teachers' Association Delta Parent Advisory Council

Association of Delta School Administrators

**Delta Youth Advisory Committee** 

Reach Child & Youth Development Society – Renie D'Aquila

Deltassist – Julie Chadwick
MLA Delta North – Ravi Khalon

MLA Delta South - lan Paton

BCSTA – For circulation to All Boards